
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION

September 13.20 II
JULIUS GENACHOWSKI

CHAIRMAN

The Honorable Mary Bono Mack
U.S. House of Representatives
104 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congresswoman Bono Mack:

Thank you for your letter concerning two Applications for Review that were Iiled with
the Commission by Clarity Media Systems, LLC, and KlaasKids Foundation regarding Clarity's
request to establish a new video programming service in the 2025-2110 MHz band.

Clarity proposes to use spectrum located in the 2 GHz band for its service. This band is
part of the spectrum that the Commission's National Broadband Plan recommends be
rcpurposed in response to sharply increasing consumer demand for advanced wireless services.
The Applications for Review filed by Clarity and KlaasKids will be addressed in the context of
the Commission's work to examine the suitability of the 2 GHz band for mobile broadband
servIces.

I appreciate your interest in this important matter. I f I can be of further assistance, please
do not hesitate to contact me.

Sin ely,

Julius Genachowski

445 12TH STREET S.W WASHINGTON, D.C 20554 • 202·418-1000



FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION

September 13,2011
.JULIUS GENACHOWSKI

CHAIRMAN

The Honorable Jim Matheson
U.S. House of Representatives
2434 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Matheson:

Thank you for your letter concerning two Applications for Review that were filed with
the Commission by Clarity Media Systems, LLC, and KlaasKids Foundation regarding Clarity's
request to establish a new video programming service in the 2025-2110 MHz band.

Clarity proposes to use spectrum located in the 2 GHz band for its service. This band is
part of the spectrum that the Commission's National Broadband Plan recommends be
repurposed in response to sharply increasing consumer demand for advanced wireless services.
The Applications for Review filed by Clarity and KlaasKids will be addressed in the context of
the Commission's work to examine the suitability of the 2 GHz band for mobile broadband
services.

I appreciate your interest in this important matter. If I can be of further assistance, please
do not hesitate to contact me.

S· ely,

Julius Genachowski

445 12lH STREET s.w WASHINGTON. D.C 20554 • 202-418-' 000


